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February 3, 2011 

 

 
ATCB 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 

 

 
  Subject: Request for a Class II Permissive Change of the Datamax / O’Neil
  SDABG1, Model: WL430220 for FCC and Industry Canada  
 FCC ID: LGYWL430220 
 IC: 2640A-WL430220 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
We have enclosed a package for a Class II Permissive Change to FCC and Industry Canada 
for the  Datamax / O’Neil SDABG1 Model: WL430220. 
 
The reason for the Class II Permissive Change is to add another printer on to the already 
existing limited modular approval. 
 
The printer’s name is the Denali and this is to add the 802.11 a (5745 MHz to 5825 MHz); 
802.11b and 802.11g portion (2412 MHz to 2462 MHz) for use with the Denali printer also. 
 
We have enclosed the completed Form 731 and Industry Canada Application Form with the 
applicable exhibits.   
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please give me a call at (714) 
579-0500. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Kyle Fujimoto 
Test Engineer 
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